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January 27, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Lana Gordon, Chairperson 
House Committee on Education Budget 
Statehouse, Room 151-S 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Representative Gordon: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2012 by Legislative Educational Planning Committee 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2012 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 Under current law, the Legislative Educational Planning Committee is prohibited from 
hearing matters relating to school finance.  HB 2012 would remove this prohibition. 
 
 According to Legislative Administrative Services, the bill would allow the standing 
committee to expand its duties.  However, it is not known if this policy change would require 
additional meeting days.  It is noted that the average cost for a two-day meeting in FY 2010 was 
approximately $4,300.  Any fiscal effect associated with HB 2012 is not reflected in The FY 
2012 Governor’s Budget Report. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
cc: Dale Dennis, Education  
 Jeff Russell, Legislative Services  


